
 

 

Press Release 
RMLD’s Public Power Week Open House Postponed to Thursday, 
October 24, 2019 from 3:00 – 6:00 pm Due to Storm Response 
 
Reading, MA – Due to damage from last night’s storm and RMLD’s ongoing response, the Open House has been 

postponed to Thursday, October 24, 2019 from 3:00 - 6:00 pm (RAIN OR SHINE). The event will take place at RMLD’s 

Garage located at 218 Ash Street, Reading. 

Please check www.rmld.com for future updates.  

END 

 

About Reading Municipal Light Department: Established in 1894, Reading Municipal Light Department is a municipal 

electric utility serving over 68,000 residents in the towns of Reading, North Reading, Wilmington, and Lynnfield Center. 

RMLD has over 29,000 meter connections within its service territory.      

For information contact Joyce Mulvaney  
Communications Manager 
781-942-6419; jmulvaney@rmld.com  
www.rmld.com  
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